8.4(0)

March 15, 2014

Re: Application File Number 0P-2012-05

I would like to address my concern with a document submitted by the MHBC in response to the public meeting held at the township offices regarding the Rens re-zoning and expansion.

At the public meeting, I raised a concern that when I expanded my garage, I was informed that I was to restrict my garage addition to the bi-law height of 5 meters. I found it unusual and unfair that Rens existing and proposed warehouse was allowed to go much higher than this. Upon further investigation on the Puslinch web site, it does indeed state that the maximum height for a commercial building in this zoning should indeed not exceed 5 meters.

The response to my concerns according to the MHBC document of January 15th states that the Owner has agreed to change the design of the building to a flat roof and is prepared to set a maximum height of 10m (33 feet).

However, I find this response to be unacceptable. Why should we allow some businesses to exceed the use and height permitted in the commercial zone when other businesses are meant to comply?

I find this response unacceptable and would find it irresponsible if Council would accept this agreement when other hard-working business owners in the area are not given the same latitude.

Please include and submit this letter to Council for consideration.

Sincerely

Michael Marinovic

7424 Wellington Road 34